Dear Parents / Carers

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Our photographers, Horizon, are coming into school to take individual photographs of the children on Monday 26th September. All children will have their photo taken that day.

Your child will bring home a proof of the photo and you can then decide if you would like to buy it. Arrangements for payment of photos have changed and we no longer accept cash – photos may be paid for online or by cheque or debit/credit card. The proofs will have full instructions on how to do this and it is important you follow them correctly so that each photo is matched correctly to each child in the school.

If you have more than one child at Barham and would like them to have a siblings photo taken together, please indicate on the slip below and we will do our best to accommodate this. Please note this is for siblings only, not cousins or friends. Please return this slip to your child's class teacher no later than Monday 12th September if you would like a siblings photo of your children.

Thank you

Barham Primary School

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Full name of eldest child			Class
I would I	ike my child to have th	eir photo taken with the follow	ving siblings:
1	Full name		Class
2	Full name		Class
3	Full name		Class
4	Full name		Class
Parent name			phone no